GHHN Strategic Planning Update

By Priscilla Brendler, GHHN Executive Director

GHHN is in the process of a strategic planning initiative which aims to benefit our diverse membership of museum organizations and professionals by exploring various service offerings based upon the organization's core strengths while remaining realistic in terms of limited funding over the next few years.



This month a state-wide survey was sent to our members and constituents. The survey's goal is to encourage GHHN constituents to help identify the collections care programs GHHN should provide on a regional and statewide basis. We will share with the survey results in the next newsletter.

In an effort to gain insight into the thoughts and needs of our constituents as we go forward with our strategic planning, we have held seven "Listening Sessions" with stakeholders in the organization and participants in our various programs. The attendees provided wonderful insight to the needs of our membership and possible direction for GHHN's future. Thank you all our Listen Session hosts and those who joined us for the discussion - it matters to us what you think!

Funds to support GHHN's Strategic Planning have been provided by:



